

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and CKO

DATE:

June 29, 2016

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 16-0696

Planned Unit Development - Amendment 1 - Kennedy Krieger Institute

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 16-0696, an ordinance for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of Kennedy Krieger Institute Planned Unit Development.

The Kennedy Krieger Institute is an internationally recognized facility dedicated to helping children and adolescents with disorders of the brain, spinal cord and musculoskeletal system. They evaluate and treat more than 20,000 patients each year. Their clinical programs include more than 55 inpatient and outpatient programs that offer an interdisciplinary approach to treatment that is tailored to the individual needs of each patient. Kennedy Krieger's specialists are among some of the world's leading experts in developmental disabilities, and are attuned to the special needs of these children.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and supports the approval of certain amendments to the Development Plan of Kennedy Krieger Institute Planned Unit Development, and is respectfully requesting that Bill No. 16-0696 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Colin Tarbert Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill11/16-0696



